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Superintendent’s School Board Report – July 15, 2024

“We are here to help our Students……..
Navigate Challenges With Grace, Prepare For Their Futures and Anchor Themselves In Our Community.”

BOARD 
Aaron’s Work – A

-COSA Workgroups – Aaron will attend next meetings with these 
Superintendent groups on school finance and student behavior in August. 

-2023-24 ODE Reports and Staff Evaluations have been completed.
-Aaron is working on 2024-25: Professional Development, August InService, 
and Admin Retreat calendars as well as working on the District Shared 
Purpose and Vision For Readiness document, adding input from our last 
staff meeting sessions.

Board Goals on Website – Aaron is working with Stephanie and Brittany to get these 
updated on our website.

STUDENTS/ACADEMICS
Parent/Community Engagement Survey and Meeting – Aaron will be working to 
conduct this work in August when parents are registering students.

Integrated Guidance Performance Measures – Mr. Brown and Mr. Miller will have 
updates on students’ progress in August. Measures include Attendance, 3rd Grade Reading 
Proficiency, 9th Grade On-Track, 4-Year Graduation and 5-Year Completer data.

Cell Phones – As shared previously Mr. Brown will be implementing a no cellphone 
policy at PHS.

STAFF
School is out for the summer – We hope all our staff are taking their well-deserved break.

BUDGET
Nothing new at this time.

FACILITIES
Curry County Teacher Housing Proposal – Nothing new at this time.

INFORMATIONAL
Individual Board Member/Superintendent Meetings: Please set a time.

DATES TO REMEMBER:
Next Board Meeting – August 19, 2024 – 6 p.m.


